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Miriam Neal <mneal@strideacademy.org> Fri, Mar 8, 2024 at 10:07 AM
To: Judy Theisen <jtheisen@strideacademy.org>

Hey Judy I’m still unable to find child care at the moment I will not be able to return back to work it’s very unfortunate but
I would love to be able to come back next year if that’s an option I loved the time I got working for you guys. Let me know
if there is anything I have to do. 

Judy Theisen <jtheisen@strideacademy.org> Sun, Mar 10, 2024 at 7:39 PM
To: Miriam Neal <mneal@strideacademy.org>

Thank you for your email Miriam.  I certainly understand.  We would love to have you back.  If anything changes,
please let me know.  I would need to have you return your key card and any keys you might have to me.

I will forward your email to Angie.  Take care and hope to see you back at some point.
[Quoted text hidden]
--
Judy Theisen
Human Resource Coordinator
320.230.5340 | jtheisen@strideacademy.org
3241 Oakham Lane, St. Cloud, MN 56301

Judy Theisen <jtheisen@strideacademy.org> Sun, Mar 10, 2024 at 7:40 PM
To: Angie Lichy <alichy@strideacademy.org>, Michele Kockler <mkockler@strideacademy.org>
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